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1265. Mr R A Lees (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

Whether there are any plans to close the SA Revenue Service (SARS) internal 

training centre; if not, what is the position in this regard; if so, what are the 

details of (a) the reasons for such a closure, (b) any SARS employees who will 

in any way be affected by such closure, including any employees who (i) will be 

retrenched and (ii) may have to be redeployed, (c) where the affected 

employees will be redeployed to, (d) the alternative training facilities that will be 

used, (e) the additional costs of alternative training facilities, including costs of 

travel to and from such alternative facilities and (f) what will be done with the (i) 

premises and (ii) equipment currently used for training?    

     NW1406E 

REPLY: There are no plans to close the SA Revenue Service (SARS) internal training centre, 

internally known as the SARS Institute of Learning (SIoL).  


